September 3, 2024

The Town Council of the Town of Oxford met in special session on September 3, 2024. Rusty Hoaks,
Tina Coffman, Terry Zink and Larry Barnard were present. Town employee present was Clerk-Treasurer
Deanna Sutherlin, Deputy-Clerk Tina Porter, Utility Clerk Hope Dunning, Town Marshal Aaron May.
Hoaks opened the meeting at 7:02 pm.

Discussion took place regarding water and billing ordinances.

No decisions were made during this meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm

The next regular Town Council meeting is Tuesday, September 16, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the Oxford
Town Hall. The public is welcome and invited to attend.
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